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For those of us living on the north of the peninsula, saving Mona Vale Hospital is essential. 
NBH is simply too far, the Wakehurst Parkway is often closed, especially during or after heavy 
rain, and the resultant delay in medical treatment will surely cost lives. I have recently become 
very concerned by the decrease in the quality and accessibility of hospital services for myself, my 
family and neighbours and the restoration of Mona Vale hospital to service is of paramount 
importance. 


